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Exemplary education for all, through God's amazing grace    

Learning, Integrity, Dignity, Love, Confidence.  

Learning together, as we journey with God in Love, we act with Integrity, treat others with Dignity and 

grow in Confidence. 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6,        19th April 2023 

 

RE: TRIP TO NATURAL HISTORY MUSEUM – FRIDAY, 28TH APRIL 

 

We have organised a trip to the Natural History Museum next Friday, 28th April travelling by train and tube 

from Wallington Station to Victoria, then on to South Kensington, leaving school by 9.30am and returning by 

approx. 3.30pm. 

 

The pupils will need to wear their full school uniform and a coat and bring a packed lunch on the day (no 

chocolate or fizzy drinks) with a water bottle.  Your child may also bring a maximum of £5 pocket money. 

 

We are sorry for the short notice of the trip, but we were waiting to hear from TFL to see if we were able to 

secure free travel for the pupils and staff to keep costs to a minimum.  Therefore, we are only asking for a 

voluntary contribution of £3 per child, payable on Parentpay, as we have booked an Evolution workshop for the 

children to participate in.  

 

If you are able to offer your help on the trip, please complete and return the Permission slip below and indicate 

this on the slip, we will then let you know if your help is required.  Also, without the completed Permission slip 

your child will be unable to go on the trip, so please return this as soon as possible.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

Mr East  Mrs Jules  Miss Alexander 

Year 6 Team 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

PERMISSION SLIP TO BE COMPLETED AND RETURNED AS SOON AS POSSIBLE 

 

I / We would like our child ………………………………. in ………………………….. class to go on the trip 

next Friday, 28th April to the Natural History Museum and understand that they will be travelling by train and 

tube to and from the Museum. 

 

I have a DBS certificate and would like to help / I do not have a DBS certificate but would like to help 

(please delete as applicable) 

 

If your child is eligible for free school meals and you would like a packed lunch provided for your child, please 

let the office know by Monday, 24th April the latest so that the caterer can order the provisions. 

 

SIGNATURE PARENT/CARER:  …………………………………….  DATE:  …………………….. 

http://www.holytrinityjuniorwallington.com/

